
                  

   
 
 
     So Very,Very Thankful For You! 

   A big “thank you” to the knitters/crocheters who 
have provided lots of “socks” recently as they are 
very much needed at this time of year.  
 

 December Needs: 

Boy/Girl Sleep Sacks 

Boy/Girl Socks 

Boy/Girl Gowns 

Boy/Girl Sleepers 



 

REMEMBER: this is the time of year for sleep sacks to be made. Brrrr... 
If you are making quilts, please make sure they are not square, but oblong. 
The website dimensions are 36"x48" for quilts. Afghans can be 36"x36" 
(square) or 36" x 45". Thanks in advance for helping with this. 
 

Meeting Notes: 

 

** We have sold two sewing machines with another potential one going this 
month! Yay extra income! We still have a few more machines for folks to 
puruse, if interested. We plan to have one machine and one serger for new 
people to use on loan and the rest will be given to Restore.  
 

** If a way for us to generate extra income pops into your head, beyond the 
grants we are given, please let Susan know. sbrunton.emb@gmail.com 

 

**We need someone to make burial envelopes as needed.  There is appropriate 
fabric in the warehouse and a pattern is available.  A picture of one can be 
found on the website at:  https://www.tinystitches.org/patterns  If you have 
an interest in making them, please contact Susan 
at sbrunton.emb@gmail.com or 404.431.9117 

  

**Please don't forget as you are doing your holiday 
shopping that there are ways to help Tiny Stitches get a 
monetary reward. Amazon Smiles, Kroger and Joann 
Plus are all ways to give back to an organization. 

 

** We discussed a possible new organization to donate our layette bags to, if 
there is a need. Families4.cc, an organization similar to Dream Weavers that 
helps out folks who foster children. We would be helping those folks who 
foster infants. Susan will call the organization to see if there is a need or if they 
take outside donations. 
 

** Susan is gearing up to do our Black Friday fabric shopping. We discussed 
both flannel and ribbing. It was decided that due to the cost per yard of 
ribbing, we would make the rib knit fabric in the warehouse do. We won't need 
as much flannel this year as so many blankets are finished and we still have 
some bolts on the shelf.  
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Tiny Stitches Christmas Gathering 

For the first time in a long time we have the chance to ALL gather and 
fellowship together. And what is a good fellowship without food? Please come 
join us, maybe meet new faces and hug treasured friends all while lunching. 
Lunch is provided but if you have a special holiday finger-food or dessert, that 
is always welcome! 

Friday, December 21 

11-2pm 

Bunten Road Park (3180 Bunten Road, Duluth Ga) 

email Jill to RSVP (click here----> limeyjill9876@att.net) 

 

** Item Count for November 

42 layettes/ 404 * year to date* 

1382 items/ 13,625 

0 burials/ 86 

 
 

** Dates for your Calendar: 

Nov. 14 (Wed) Workday at the Warehouse 

Nov. 28 (Wed-this is after Thanksgiving) Pre-pack 
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Dec. 3 (Mon) Bus. Meeting/Pack 

--->Dec 21 (Friday) Holiday Potluck  
Jan.2 (Wed) Pre-pack 

Jan. 7  (Mon.) Bus. Meeting/Pack 

Jan 30 (Wed) Pre-pack 

Feb. 4 (Mon.) Bus. Meeting/Pack 

 
Pre-pack - 9:30 at Your Extra Attic/ 130 Peachtree Industrial Boulevard, Sugar Hill 
Business Meeting - 10:15 at Atlanta Sewing Center/ 1248 Duluth Highway, Duluth  
 

----> Don't for get to RSVP for the Christmas 
Lunch! limeyjill9876@att.net <------ 

 

Have a sweet Thanksgiving where ever it finds you!  
Amy W. 

 

Did you know...?  
I just recently went to see my niece be a munchkin in a production of Wizard 
of Oz and found out this piece of trivia.  
 

 

In L. Frank Baum's original novel, The Wonderful Wizard of Oz (1900), on 
which the film is based, Dorothy wears Silver Shoes. However, the color of 
the shoes was changed to red in order to take full advantage of the new 
Technicolor film process being used in big-budget Hollywood films of that 
era. 
 

mailto:imeyjill9876@att.net

